
Moving Toward Compliance with OFCCP’s new Section 503 and 
VEVRAA Regulations 

Data Collection 
On September 24, 2013, OFCCP issued new regulations implementing Section 503 
of the Rehabilitation Act (Section 503) and the Vietnam Era Veterans’ 
Readjustment Assistance Act (VEVRAA).  Things have changed and the “Moving 
Toward Compliance” webinar series will assist contractors in understanding and 
complying with the new requirements. 

During this first session, OFCCP outlines the new self-identification requirements, including when contractors 
are required to invite applicants and employees to self-identify, the purpose for collecting that information 
and its use. In addition, OFCCP will review the new data collection requirements for job openings, jobs filled, 
and applicants and hires who are protected veterans and/or individuals with disabilities.  

Join us to learn more on this topic as we move towards compliance.  

For additional webinar dates, check out OFCCP’s website - 
http://www.dol.gov/ofccp/regs/compliance/final_rules_webinars.htm 

 

Topic:                     Moving Toward Compliance: Data Collection  

Presenters:            Lynn White and Ebony Ross – Division of Policy and Program Development 
                                                           

Date:                       Tuesday, December 17, 2013 

Time:                       2:00 to 3:30 p.m., Eastern Standard Time 

Registration Link:  
https://dolevents.webex.com/dolevents/onstage/g.php?d=275583203&t=a&EA=williamsstewart.brenda%40d
ol.gov&ET=898eb55c8b0a69238aa4a5014ca2590c&ETR=410b704b323a6a9303ee6fdf0db23871&RT=MiMxM
Q==&p                  

 Click "Register" 
 On the registration form, complete all requested information and then click "Submit". 
 Once your registration has been approved you will receive a confirmation email message with instructions 

on how to join the event, including the teleconference # and audio streaming link. 

****Due to WebEx capacity limitations, a limited number of registrations will be permitted for this webinar. 
We apologize for this inconvenience. The recording from this webinar will be posted on OFCCP’s for those 
who missed it or could not log in.***** 
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